‘Running
Start’ info
nights set

Clark College will host
two Running Start infor-
mation  classes this
month.

The identical sessions
are scheduled for Tuesday,
Jan. 15, and Thursday,
Jan. 24, from 7 to 8 p.m,,
at the Clark College gym-
nasium in the O’Connell
Sports Center.

Running Start allows
eligible juniors and
seniors to take classes to
earn college credit while
they fulfill their high
school graduation require-
ments. Running Start
students attend regular
Clark Classes during the
day or in the evening. The
tuition is covered by the
school district. Students
pay for books, transporta-
tion and miscellaneous
class fees.

Clark College is located
at 1933 Fort Vancouver
Way. For more informa-
tion, visit
www.clark.edu/run-
ningstart or call 992-2842.



